
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School PTA Event
CHRISTMAS GIFT 19/12/2022
Dear Children – WELCOME TO YOUR FIRST ELFRIDGES
In order for the Elves to lovingly create gifts, for you to buy your loved ones, please let us know who you would like to buy for. 
The gifts are for parents, grandparents and other adults in your family.
ALL GIFTS ARE £2
NO SIBLING PRESENTS CAN BE ORDERED (EVEN IF SIBLING IS A TEENAGER) PLEASE CIRCLE WHO THE GIFTS ARE FOR.
NAME OF CUSTOMER:___________________________________________
CLASS:_________________________________________
	FEMALE
	QUANTITY
	MALE
	QUANTITY

	MUM
STEP MUM
	
	DAD
STEP DAD
	

	NAN / NANNY
GRANDMA
	
	GRANDAD /POPS 
	

	ADULT FEMALE
	
	ADULT MALE

	



Your market will be on Monday 19th December where you can shop in the comfort of your own building!!
The Elves (PTA) are looking forward to helping you at the market.
All Forms to be returned via email by Friday 25th November 2022. NO REQUEST FORMS WILL BE TAKEN AFTER THIS DATE DUE TO GIFTS BEING BOUGHT IN ADVANCE. THESE FORMS WILL BE USED TO SELECT THE CHILDREN TO ATTEND THE MARKET SO PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE GET THEM IN ON TIME!
EMAIL ORDERS TO poultonlancelynpta@gmail.com  
PAYMENT IS TAKEN ON DAY – PLEASE BRING MONEY INTO SCHOOL ON 19/12/2022 WITH A SHOPPING BAG!

2
